
Getting things done – Rosefield Place
and Bankmill Road #dundeewestend

Following concerns from residents last week about the muddy state of the path
that runs from Rosefield Place to Bankmill Road, I took this up with the
environment manager for the West End.

I am grateful for his swift action in arranging getting this cleaned up.
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